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From: webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca [mailto:webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca] 
Sent: June-04-15 8:32 AM
To: BoardSec
Subject: Letter of Comment Submitted: EB-2015-0004
 

LETTER OF COMMENT

Comments:
Simply put, there have been enough increases in Hydro rates, every few months they ask for
more and more, for various reasons. Instead of asking for more money, they should start
doing some restructuring and cut backs.
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